
Village of Waynesville 
Public Works Meeting 

June 2nd,  2025, 6:00 pm 
 

• Committee members present 
o Mr. Lyle Anthony 
o Mr. Brian Blankenship 

• Staff and guests present 
o Chief Gary Copeland 
o Mrs. Jamie Morley 
o Mrs. Connie Miller 
o Mr. Chris Colvin 
o Mayor Earl Issacs 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm. 

The previous meeting minutes were approved 

 Motion made by Mr. Brian Blankenship 

 Seconded by Mr. Lyle Anthony 

Smith Corp has been showing continuous progress on the Franklin Road water line and storm 
sewer project. At this time, asphalt resurfacing of Franklin has been scheduled for mid-June. 

Public Works Street Crews repaired potholes and water break areas with asphalt. 

Chief Copeland has begun research for enhancing pedestrian safety during Main Street events. He 
has spoken with Jeff Martin, a FEMA representative, to determine whether removable bollards with 
flush mount sleeves qualify for a potential safety grant through the Federal Emergency Management 
Agency. We would require 100 bollard post with sleeves, costing approximately $340.00 per unit. 
There is a possibility to explore additional grant opportunities as well. 

Choice One is finalizing specs for the bid packets related to the Fourth Street waterline 
replacement and repaving project. Packets will be made available at the end of June and sealed 
bids will be reviewed at the end of July. 

Maintenance Department Crews have placed American flags along Main Street. The Warren County 
Veterans Service Office has replaced 15 flags at no cost to the Village. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:44 pm 


